Wisconsin Academy of Family Physicians

Delegate Attendance Policy 

Policy Statement

American Academy of Family Physicians delegates and alternates are, by virtue of bylaws, members of the Wisconsin Academy of Family Physicians board. Delegates and alternates are expected to attend a minimum of 50 percent of the Academy board meetings during a two-year term. Delegates and alternates who do not attend a minimum of half the board meetings will not be recommended for reappointment.
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